
ROBERT LONG 

6600 Manor Hill Court 

Chapel Hill, NC 27516 

    

USA (919) 636 4529 

CAN (647) 556 6017 x 104 

  

theatrecc.com 

rlong@theatrecc.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 2020 

 

 

Peter Rosenbaum, President, ASTC 

Fisher Dachs Associates 

22 West 19th Street 

New York, NY 10011 

RE ASTC – FELLOWSHIP REVIEW 

Dear Peter: 

I am writing in support of the nomination of Jack Hagler for ASTC Fellow.  Jack became an ASTC 

member in 1994.  For the last 25 years, Jack has actively participated in all ASTC activities, has taken 

responsibility on many committees, has been an excellent liaison between the ASTC and the IAVM, and 

has been an all-round great ASTC member.   

Jack continues to serve the ASTC organization and has, in his professional career, contributed 

significantly on many performing arts projects.  His judgement and thoughtfulness are both always 

valuable and appreciated.   

Sincerely,  

ROBERT LONG 

Robert Long 

Principal Consultant 


